Christmas in St.Tierney’s

Please read through the following information to keep up to
date with all that is happening between now and Christmas. ’

As we begin the season of advent and look forward to the Christmas celebrations, we
would like remind you what is happening in St Tierney’s from now to Christmas.

School Plays:
~ P1 & P2 will perform their nativity play for parents and

.~ family members on Tuesday 19th @ 10am.

) P3—P7 performances on Wednesday 20th @ 7pm.
& Admission Fee £5—primary school children free.

There will be a raffle on the night tickets will be on sale
£2 per strip or 3 for £5.

Children from P4-P7 have been asked to sing @ 10.30mass this Sunday 10th December.
Please make every effort to attend.

Christmas Eve Mass

Fr Chester has also invited pupils from our school to provide the music for the 6.00pm
mass in St. Tierney’s Church on Christmas Eve. They will be accompanied by Pat on the
organ and will sing hymns that are already familiar to them. We will facilitate practice for
this in school before the holidays so please let us know if your child can attend.

Other Christmas Reminders:
There is a lovely atmosphere in school already with carol singing, decorations, Christmas
trees and of course the Naughty Elves making their arrival.

School Christmas Card:
Any child that would like to enter the competition to design our school Christmas Card
should complete their artwork and submit it on Thursday 14th December.

Wednesday 6t December: Tickets for the children’s Christmas Draw on sale. Tickets are
50p a strip or 3 for £1.00. All pupils will receive a free strip of tickets each.
Draws will take place in school on Christmas week.

Thursday 7th December: Open morning for prosepective parents and pupils 9.30-11am.

Panto for P1-4 was on Monday 4» December and for P5- P7 will be on Monday 11tt
December. Full uniform and packed lunch required. Pick up at school at 4pm.

Thursday 7t December — P7 to sing at the Senior Citizens Christmas dinner. Full school
uniform & Christmas Hats.

Friday 8th - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day with a few surprise visitors.
No breakfast club or snack. - £1 donation per child for St Vincent de Paul Christmas
Appeal.

Thursday 21st - School closes at 12pm for Christmas holidays — no dinners or school
milk on this day. SCHOOL REOPENS FOR PUPILS ON THURSDAY 4TH JANUARY 2024.

We are so appreciative of all your support and teaching staff would like to stress that we
do not expect any Christmas gifts. Your on going support for the school and our
fundraising efforts is more than enough.

Written homework will be minimal in December. Pupils should continue
with weekly spellings, reading, key words and Mathletics.



